Memo
	To:	Aaron Skog, SWAN Executive Director

	From:	Rich Wolff, SWAN Board President

	cc:	

	Date:	6/23/17

	Re:	GOALS FY2017/2018


Aaron:
At your annual review on Friday, June 16, 2017, the Board established six goals they would like you to work towards during the upcoming fiscal year. The goals are as follows:

1.) Communication – 
· Consistency
· Confidence
· Communicate without concern of ramifications.
· Honesty—if the message has “warts,” acknowledge them.

2.) User Experience –
· Focus on the user experience of the member libraries and their staff.
· Follow through with issues—what was the end result?
· Acknowledge issues.
· Document the steps taken to resolve the issue.
· Communicate the results.

3.) Member Services -
· Need to address this department and the services they provide to the membership.

4.) Strategic Plan –
· Need to develop one.

5.) Report on Library Visits –

· Provide a report on your visits with member libraries to convey their concerns, likes, etc. 
· Summary at the Quarterly meetings.
· How are the visits changing things?
· Are the visits helping you and your staff to better understand the needs of the membership?
6. Life/Work Balance –
· Make sure you adhere to balancing the two to avoid burnout.

We would like you to report in your next self-evaluation your progress on meeting these goals. 
Thank you.
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